
Mary’s Harbour Coastal 
Habitat Stewardship 
Agreement

The Town of Mary’s Harbour and the Government of Newfoundland 
and Labrador signed a COASTAL HABITAT STEWARDSHIP AGREEMENT 
in November 2009, committing to the conservation and enhancement 
of wildlife habitat within the town’s planning boundaries.

St. Peter’s Bay Stewardship Zone lies approximately 25 km south of Mary’s 
Harbour and stretches 5 km wide, with several small islands. It is an 
important nesting, moulting, and staging area for the common eider.

Common Eider Harlequin DuckAmerican Black Duck

What to look for!

St. Peter’s Bay

What to look for!


